anne Baldwin

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 24 February 2021 18:09

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 21/00343/F

New comments have been received for application 21/00343/F at site address: Land East Of The Leys Adderbury
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Address:
Conifers,The Leys,Adderbury,Banbury,0X17 3ES

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:
Dear Sir

I wish to make an objection on the planning application 21/00343/F on three points.

Point one:

The alterations to existing access installing 10 metre radius 'grass and kerbs' will cause interference to the access
and entry of my property - Conifers, The Leys. As my driveway is exactly opposite to the proposed changes, the
machinery and man power needed would impact on my access. If | am unable to get access to my driveway there is
no alternative areas for parking.

Point two:

I still maintain that Tanners Lane, The Leys and the concrete road are unsuitable and are unable to cope with the
amount of vehicles that would, potentially, be using it. | would also point out that the concrete road is NOT a public
highway.

Point three:

I would like to address the report/pictures from PB Associates. Picture 3 shows my refuse bin outside the property's
gate. Although, the bin is placed there, it is collected by foot by one of the refuse collectors and left at the top of
the concrete road as depicted in picture 3 of the brown bins. | have lived at this property for 47 years and the refuse
collection lorry has NEVER reversed or driven down the concrete road to collect the bins.

Please take these points into account when deciding on this planning application.

Yours faithfully

Hayley Johnson

Case Officer:
Bob Neville
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